

IMPORTANT DATES TERM 3 2015		
4/8/15	Hoiho & Tui Class Author visit Te Anau Library 1-2pm	
6/8/15	BOT meeting at 5.30pm	
7/8/15	Whole school visit to Southland Museum, Invercargill	
11/8/15	Mararoa School PTA meeting 7.30pm	
12/8/15	Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews	
13/8/15	Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews	
26/8/15	Mararoa vs Te Anau Rugby (to be confirmed)	
28/8/15	School Ski Trip, Remarkables Ski field	
25/9/15	End of Term 3	
13 October	Term 4 Commences	

Welcome back to term 3. Our first school newsletter will be published next Thursday 30 July. Deadline for notices to be published will be Wednesday 29 July.

Hoiho/Tui Class – Scott Tulloch visit Te Anau Library 1-2pm, 4 August

Parents of Hoiho and Tui class who can provide transport for the Te Anau Library visit please phone the school so we can put you on our list-leaving school at 12.40pm

School Ski Trip - Remarkables Ski field - Friday 28 August 2015

Please ensure that your forms are completed and returned no later than Monday <u>3 August</u>. Late forms may mean that you will miss out!

<u>School Photographs</u> – we are currently organising school photos. As soon as we have a date you will be notified.

The Mararoa School app is up and running. Please remember this can be used for notifying school of absences and also gives you the school calendar. As we all get used to it, it will be used for more reminders as well.

Many thanks to the following businesses who have supported the school by advertising on the app. Your continued support of these businesses would be appreciated.

Te Anau Auto Electrical
Te Anau Plumbing
Northern Southland Vets
Northern Southland Transport
Evans Freight 2000 Ltd

The PTA require more bags for pinecones, if you have any please send them to school asap. Many thanks.

Hi-Viz vests – It is a school requirement that all children wear their hi-viz vests to and from school daily and on school excursions. It is for the children's safety, to make them as visable as possible to all motorists. Children are issued with a vest at the start of the year. These are school property and should be washed regularly and returned to school at the end of the year. Thank you.

Stationery Accounts – were sent out the end of last term and payment is due now. If you have queries please contact the school office.

Please ensure that direct payments are paid into the school '00' not the '03' which is for uniform. Thank you.